
JANUARY 2025 PARKS MEETING 

SENIOR CENTER REPORT – BY CHERYL HEFFNER 

I have four trips scheduled with WARCO Bus Company to the Diamond Jo Casino in 2025.  
The dates are 10th, June 12th, August 14th, and October 2nd.  The cost of the bus has 
remained at $1,325.00, the same as last year, because of this we can keep $35.00 as the 
trip cost for each person.  The casino will still give each person $15.00 for a lunch ticket 
and $10.00 for free play. 

Currently, I am registering people for the New Orleans and New Hampshire trips.  The 
Senior Center will receive $20.00 for each person registered from Richland Center.  If 
anyone knows of someone interested in these trips, please let them know.  Faye Urban 
keeps the trips at a reasonable cost.   

The Brewers Game is scheduled for July 12th, and the cost will be $100.00 per person and 
includes food for the tail-gate party. 

I still have Chess scheduled for Wednesday mornings and need more Chess players.  There 
are people interested in playing but fail to show up. 

Gentle Chair Yoga with Lara on Wednesday mornings has gained several more people.  This 
is a great way to exercise and enjoy a social time. 

   

 

 

 

 

 


